
Kenneth T. Dawes
990 NOTRE DAME ST. WEST 

MONTREAL

July 30th, 1932

Sir Arthur W,Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, ^UF.

My dear Sir Arthur:-

Many thanks for yours 
of the 13th inst. I hope what I told you will do 
so.Tie good, as I would not have done it* if I had not 
been convinced things were not right and since 
speaking to you, I have heard the^ same thing repeated.

If you happen to he at
Knowl-.on, or would call him up on the phone, Mr .Arthur 
Scutes, Manager of the Brome Lake Duck Farm,and possibly 
0ne ^est poultry men, could give you some details.

Yours very truly,


